
Emergent bilingual
students (ESL)

TELPAS AND 
STAAR
RESULTS
Information regarding when scores will
be available for STAAR and TELPAS will
be posted on the school web page and
app. Please visit texasassessment.gov
for more information.

We are excited to announce 
Mrs. Fernandez as our new 
LPAC Coordinator and ESL    
Interventionist

NEW FOR THE
24-25 SCHOOL 
YEAR

Dear Parents, the year has past by quickly! We hope your child had a fabulous school year and that you
have observed them growing academically and socially throughout the school year. A quick recap of the
year includes two in person parent information meetings held in the Fall and in the Spring in order to
provide you with information regarding our offered Emergent Bilingual Student Programs as well as an
introduction of TELPAS and STAAR testing. We will have additional meeting dates announced for the 24-24
school year when summer concludes. For our Community Engagement Virtual Information session please
view the Spanish and English versions of the video at: 

                     Spanish                                                    English

 

Visit the Decatur and Krum Libraries. They have several activities and events over
the summer. 

1.

Visit txel.org/SupportingChild for additional activities2.
duolingo.com3.
funbrain.com4.
pbskids.org5.
colorincolorado.org6.

END OF THE YEAR INFORMATION

summer ESL activities

FOR MORE
INFORMATION

Gina McCollough- Director of Special
Programs and Instructional Services
gmccollough@slidellisd.net
940-535-5260 


